
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
AND A RESCHEDULED DATE - 

SCHOOL RELATIONS 
STANDING COMMITTEE 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting scheduled for 
December 1, 2022 has been CANCELLED. 
 
A rescheduled date for the Special Meeting is Thursday, December 8, 
2022 at 7:30 a.m.  

 
 

 
Dated this 22nd day of November, 2022. 
 
 
 
Amy Uruburu 
School Relations Standing Committee 
Liaison 
 


